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 I'm from Keizer, Oregon and I'm recently retired. I’m strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is unacceptable. This bill punishes working families just trying to get by.  

This bill is also making it difficult for me to continue living in Oregon. Please be 

creative and come up with another plan that won't hurt taxpayers. I noticed that some 

Republicans have proposed a plan that wouldn't raise our taxes.  Please reconsider 

this drastic bill. Raising the minimum wage doesn't help us when lawmakers keep 

raising taxes.  Thank you for considering my concerns. 


